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February 1, 2023 

 

Mayor Mark MacKenzie 

Township of McNab/Braeside 

2473 Russett Drive 

Arnprior ON   K7S 3G8 

 

 

RE:  Joint Use Recreation Agreement – Notice of Termination 

 

Dear Sir: 

 

I would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated December 21, 2022 

regarding the Resolution indicating your formal, written notice of termination of the 

current Joint Use Recreation Agreement, effective June 30, 2023, between the Town of 

Arnprior and the Township of McNab/Braeside. Town staff will report to Council for 

direction in this matter and will advise at our earliest opportunity if it is Council’s 

intention to negotiate a new agreement.   

 

I note that McNab/Braeside Council has taken the step of appointing members to a 

Municipal Recreation Committee. I would suggest that while Section 7 of the current 

Agreement references a Municipal Recreation Committee for the purposes of revisiting 

and reviewing the current Agreement, a negotiating committee for a new agreement, 

could take a different format and would need to be discussed between the parties if 

negotiations are going to move forward. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robin Paquette 

CAO 

 

 


